Joshua Wilson

From: mary jane daluge <mjdaluge@me.com>
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 1:05 PM

To: Joshua Wilson

Subject: Change in developer plans

Hi joshua-

I 'm vp/sec on hoa board of cityside lofts and object to the change from hotel and future condos - as the only bd
member who actually resides in the building i disagree that anything is better than nothing on that lot- what can i do as
a downtown resident to object to this? Start a petition of residents? | thought it should not have remained with
developer after he baited and switched- im concerned about walkability and livability of downtown for future - Mary
jane daluge unit 502

202-538-2930

Sent from my iPhone



